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                                                                                                                                        Friday 4th October 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 5/6 Residential to Carlton Lodge 

We hope the children are looking forward to the Year 5 and 6 residential to Carlton Lodge which is now only a few 
weeks away. We are sure many happy memories will be made and this will no doubt form the basis of many of the 
leaver’s memories! 

New Trip Cost  
We have been given the final costs from Carlton Lodge for the board and lodging and unfortunately this has risen 
from our original estimate upon which we priced the visit. In the past we may have been able to absorb this 
increase but in the current funding climate for schools we cannot afford this. We are therefore asking parents to 
pay a further £13.70 for the trip which takes the total cost of the trip to £148.70.  This is still much cheaper than 
the previous visit to Carlton lodge which cost £185.  The new charge will be available to pay on your child’s 
Wisepay account or can be paid at the school office. If you cannot afford this increase for any reason please 
contact me; no child will miss out due to this price increase.  Please accept my apologies for the late price 
increase. 
 
Halloween 
We appreciate children may have been disappointed that they will be away over Halloween this year, so we have 
arranged for a Halloween themed evening to be held on 31st October. Children are invited to bring costumes to 
dress up in if they wish, and bring a torch if they have one for “spooktacular” story telling. We will provide sweets 
and Halloween themed treats for the children to enjoy.   There will be a separate activity for any child who does 
not want to participate in this for any reason. More information about this will be given in the Parents Residential 
Meeting. 
 
Medical Form 
You should have received a Lev3 medical form to complete and return for your child. Please return by Monday 7th 
October in order for us to submit the required information to Carlton Lodge.  
 
Parents Residential Meeting 
Please be reminded the Parents Residential Meeting will be held in school on 8th October at 3.15pm. You will 
receive further information for the visit and be issued with a kit list so you can start to prepare. If you are unable 
to attend information can be provided after the meeting for you.  
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Smith 

Executive Head teacher 
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